
Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: Shreeya  
Abhyankar, Gisselle Chavez, Isabella Cortez, Daimen Dunn, and 
Tagen Graves.  Great job everyone!! 

Bibich Elementary  
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Appreciation Celebration 
Bibich  Elementary School is lucky to have many wonderful parent 
and community volunteers!!  Your support helps make our school 
special.  You have helped in many ways to make our school year 
fun and successful!!  If you have been a Bibich volunteer this year 
in ANY WAY we would like to “THANK YOU”!!  Please join us for an 
Appreciation Celebration at Bibich Monday, May 14 at 3:00 pm in 
the library. 

Accelerated Reader 
Congratulations to Lazar Alavanja, Gabby Baker, Sean Crimmins, 
Jillian DeYoung, David Mansour, Arturo Saenz, Danny Smith, 
Rowan Wojno, and Maya Wotkun who earned the honor of being 
Principal for the Hour through the Accelerated Reader  
program.  Fantastic job to all of you!! 

Field Day is Friday, May 18 
Wear Comfortable Clothes, Gym Shoes, & bring a Beach 

Towel to eat lunch outside (weather permitting) 
**Dress for the weather** 

Please bring a labeled water bottle!!! 
Please have your child wear grade level colors: 

Early Childhood/ Kindergarten—Green 
1st Grade—Yellow 
2nd Grade—Red 

3rd Grade—Orange 
4th Grade—Blue 

Grade 4 Transition to Kahler Middle School 
Monday, May 14 the 4th graders will be touring Kahler during the day.  Kahler will 
be hosting a parent meeting at 6 pm in the LGI room.  Please take advantage of these 
opportunities to help your child’s transition be easier. 



May 14 4th Grade Kahler Orientation and Parent Meeting 
May 14 Volunteer Appreciation Tea @ 3:00pm 
May 14 PTO Meeting @ 3:30pm 
May 16 Kindergarten Field Trip—Bellaboo’s 
May 18 Field Day 
May 23 Kindergarten Spring Program 
May 25 Last student day  
May 25 End of 2nd Semester 
May 29 Last teacher day  
Aug. 14 First Day of 2018-2019 School Year 

School Dress 
For safety reasons, we ask that your child DOES NOT wear flip flops, 
shoes that do not protect the toes, and high soled clogs.  Also, with 
the warmer weather approaching, we discourage kids from wearing 
shorts/skirts that are too short and tank tops with thin straps.  If 
shorts/skirts are shorter than fingertip length, then they are  
considered too short.  Please help us keep your children safe. 

Cafeteria News 
Parents should clear any negative balances by the end of the school year.  Any funds 
remaining in your child’s account at the end of the year will transfer to the next school 
year.  Fourth grade balances will transfer to the middle school.   

PTO NEWS 
 

Thanks to all who donated to make Staff Appreciation Week a success!!  A special 
thanks to Dyer Sanfrantello’s for donated the delicious lunch for the teachers and staff! 

 
NEXT Monday, May 14 will be the next PTO Meeting @ 3:30 pm in the library.  Mr. 
Newton, principal from Kahler, will be our guest speaker. 

Lost and Found 
Please have your child check the lost and found box by the cafeteria.  Items not 
claimed by Fri., May 25 will be donated. 

Note from Nurse Tanya 
If your child has prescription medication in the nurse’s office, you MUST pick it up by 
Friday, May 25.  Any medication leftover will be disposed of.   

THANK YOU 
A BIG Thank You to PTO and families for the goodies pro-
vided during staff appreciation week.  The wonderful support 
of the Bibich PTO and parents makes our job easier.  Thank 
You!!! 


